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May Newsletter 

David Wagner, Lancaster Country Club        

President 

The beginning of golf season is upon us. At the first sight of good weather, we 
all get that itch to get back on the golf course but have to remember that April 
weather in Buffalo changes at the blink of an eye. The LCC Board took a chance 
planning a new tournament this year and Mother Nature reciprocated with a     
beautiful day. The club had a successful inaugural Masters par 3 tournament with 
just under 80 participants. Look for announcements around the upcoming majors 
for additional Par 3 tourney and viewing parties. Those of you that have made it out 
on the course already this year will notice that Gary has been very busy this winter.  
He has successfully added drainage to the right greenside of Hole 13. This should 
alleviate the lake that forms there after heavy rains. He also has cut down many trees 
which has improved the look of those holes along with the playability. We also have 
continued the plan of repaving the cart paths. It would be wonderful to have an    
unlimited supply of money but the board is doing its best to make as many                 
improvements around the course and clubhouse without putting additional burden 
on the membership. 

  
  
  
 
 

This part of the letter may sound like a broken record but keep the feedback coming. 
Ray has just finished his first year as GM and it was not without trials and             
tribulations. The staff has come together and this has allowed him to spend more 
time recruiting new members. The club is always looking at ways to improve the  
regular series of events that it puts on for members but also trying to find new ways 
to attract membership to the club. This past week we put a NFL draft viewing party 
together on very short notice.  We ended up with nearly 50 members attending. 
There is a new energy in the club and I am very excited to see that transition out to 
the course for the season ahead. 
 

I find the membership at LCC to always be warm and welcoming to others.  As many 
of you will notice, there are many new faces around the club these days. Since the 
beginning of the year Ray has signed up over 25 new members. If you see someone 
new, introduce yourself and welcome them into the LCC family. If you know     
someone that might be a candidate to join LCC, please share their information with 
Ray and remember we have some great  rewards for those referrals. 
 

“If I hit is right, it’s a slice. If I hit it left, it’s a hook. If I hit it straight, it’s a miracle.” 
 

I saw this quote and reminds me much too much of my game! 
 

Best wishes to all on a successful season! 
 

David Wagner – LCC President 



 
A Message from Your General Manager 

Dear Valued Lancaster Members,  

The long winter has finally left us and now the excitement of spring is in the air. I wanted 

to review the fiscal year of 2018 as we closed out the year in February. The team did an  

exceptional job in rightsizing our labor to align with our revenues. This proper alignment  

resulted in lowering the overall labor of the club by $61,069 compared to prior year.       

Additionally, the team managed to save $74,655 in operational expenses as compared to 

prior year. Both savings were vital to our success as we continued to battle against a      

reduced dues line. The dues line was down $151,738 as compared to prior year. One of the 

biggest improvements in the club was the F&B department. Although we are still trying to 

achieve a breakeven bottom line, the team was able to improve the departments net by 

$80,813 over prior year. In summary, EBITDA for the fiscal year of 2018 was $71,560 as 

compared to $29,594 in 2017. The complete income statement can be found on the    

members’ side of the website under financials.  

 

Membership sales have been very good thus far in 2019. We have welcomed over 20 new 

members into our family. Many thanks to all the members who have referred a new    

member into the club. Your support is greatly appreciated and certainly makes closing new 

members much more effective. I am hoping that together we can duplicate or even beat 

the 74 new members that we welcomed into the club in 2018. If you have anyone that may 

be interested in entertaining membership, we would be happy to host them as a “Member 

for a Day”. Simply contact Greta Dankert or myself and we can make the arrangements.  

 

As we move into the prime season for golf, events and activities, it will be imperative to get 

connected using Clubster. This is the new hub for all the communications for the club. You 

can also use the app to make tee times, reservations and reference other links such as the 

new rules of golf.  If you have not downloaded the app I would highly recommend doing so 

soon. If you need help, please contact Greta Dankert or Kevin Roberts. They would be  

happy to assist.  

 

Thank you again for your membership and hit them straight.  
 

Sincerely,  
 

Ray Tugend, PGA General Manager  



 

Welcome our New Members to              

Lancaster Country Club!  

Zachary Logue– Junior Executive 

Justin Banaszak– Junior Executive 

Brandon Akromas & Jenna Koehler– Junior Executive 

Daniel Hensley– Primary A 

Jamie & Amanda Palumbo– Young Executive  

Chris Garvey– Young Executive 

Matthew & Kate Lynett– Young Executive 

Michael & Jenne Benjamin– Young Executive 

Kenneth & Cynthia Geary– Primary A 

Catherine Eberl & Aaron Kern – Young Executive 

Jack Brunetto– Young Executive 

Scott & Melissa Wilson– Young Executive 

Kyle Montante– Junior Executive 

Derek Nero– Young Executive  

 

 

 







Catering Sales Director– Paige Snyder 

Finally, warm weather and sunshine have arrived in WNY! Just a 
friendly reminder to make your Mother’s Day reservation for  
Sunday, May 12th. We have seatings available at 10 am,11 am,12 
pm or 1 pm! We are sure you and your entire family will enjoy 
this delicious brunch. 
  
As school is coming to an end it is not too early to start planning 
your scholar’s graduation party! Many different rooms and    
packages are available to meet all of your needs. 
  
Have a summer birthday you are planning for? The pool will be 

available for birthday parties starting May 25th. We have a new 

menu that will make any pool party a hit! Reserve your date      

today.  

 

New Member                     

Referral Incentive 

Any member who refers a 

new member will receive 

10% Club Credit of annual 

dues of their category  

Submit any referrals to Ray     

Tugend at ray@lccny.com or  

Greta Dankert at                   

greta@lccny.com or please call 

us at (716) 684-3700 





 

Food and Beverage Director– Kevin Roberts 
 

April was a fun month for the F&B Team. The Par 3 Masters Tournament 
was an  absolute blast and the food was well received. Our "Featured  
Cocktail" of the week has begun to gain steam and the Easter Brunch was a 
smashing success! Chef Greg's new menu was released and most of you 
have expressed excitement over the kitchen's culinary creations. May 
brings new challenges to our team with golf outings, member tournaments, 
league nights and more. I can assure you that our team is up to the      
challenge! I am grateful to all of you for welcoming me to the club in a new  
capacity and I could not be happier with my decision to come on board 
here at LCC. Please continue to utilize Clubster for your event needs,        
including Grille Room reservations. We hope to keep your bellies full, your 
thirst quenched, and your experiences memorable. 
 

Cheers! 





News from the Golf Shop 
 

May is here and it means golf events and leagues are ramping up. I would like to take a moment and 

list a few, but please review the calendar/flyers in the newsletter for all events. Please sign up in the 
golf shop / clubster for events.   

Women’s President’s Cup Register in the Golf Shop before May 27th  
Schaefer Cup Qualifier  April 30th  – May 27th    

President’s Cup Qualifier  April 30th  – May 27th    
Governor’s Cup Qualifier  April 30th  – May 27th    

Women’s Opening Day  May 2nd      3pm Shotgun -9 holes only- 

ABCD Opening Scramble  May 4th      9:30am Shotgun 
Men’s League Begins   May 7th    5pm Shotgun 

Women’s League Begins  May 8th    5pm Shotgun 
Couples Night Out  May 17th    5:30pm Shotgun 

Women’s Spring Handicap May 19th    11:30am Shotgun 

Men’s Member-Member  May 24th        1:00pm Shotgun  
    May 25th    9:00am Shotgun 

Memorial Day   May 27th   Observed Holiday, Weekend tee time policy applies 
 

Demo Days currently booked, call the golf shop for a fitting appointment 
-Taylor Made Golf  Tuesday May 7th 1:00pm-5:00pm 

-Mizuno Golf   Tuesday May 14th   1:00pm-5:00pm 
-Cleveland Golf   Tuesday May 21st 1:00pm-5:00pm 
 

The previously passed policy for Mothers Day will be available again this season. The policy now opens 

up tee time restrictions for Associate Spouse Members to be able to play earlier than 10am. Associate 
Spouse Members may call or use the online tee time system up to 7 days in advance for an unrestricted 

tee time so they may get home earlier to enjoy the Holiday with their families. The Mothers Day Holiday 

for 2019 falls on Sunday May 12th. Please contact the golf shop for further information.  
 

Reminders as we start the new season: 

- Tee Times have begun and are available online. When booking a reservation, please fill out the    

member last name you are playing golf with. Please do not use “Member” as a place holder for the    
reservation.  If you are bringing a guest to the club, you may put “Guest” as the player name. You can 

only have one guest in the 4some before 10am on weekend & Holidays. Please call the golf shop or go 
online to cancel your reservation if you are not able to make it. Our Membership roster has grown     

versus last season and the availability during busy times will be at a premium. Every effort will be made 

to pair up players into 4somes or 3somes during the busy times for pace of play assistance.      
   

-Dress Code reminder; please inform your guests before they come out to play on the most common 

over sights: shirts tucked in for men, no denim or jeans and no cargo shorts or pants. Members and 

Guests will be expected to change or purchase shorts as exterior cargo pockets will not be permitted on 
course. The golf shop will extend a discount to those needing to purchase shorts.  
 

-On Course Etiquette of raking bunkers, filling divots and repairing ball marks on the green is always 
expected and appreciated as you play your round. Please be aware of your spacing on the course in   

relation to the group in front of you. If you see open room in front of your group and find players    

waiting on your group behind you, please invite them to play through at the first opportunity. Please 
refrain from cutting holes in front of groups or starting on the back 9 unless the golf shop gives you 

permission. If ordering food from the half-way house, please pick up and continue play. If you sit to 
eat, you will lose your place on the course when busy and might be forced to start over on hole #1 if a 

tee time is available to finish your round. Finally, 2 golf carts per group max please. If running late or 

coming at a different time than playing partners, our staff can give you a ride out to join your group  
already in progress.    
 

-If you ever have questions on any of the reminders or something else golf related, please ask us in the 

golf shop, as we are here to help with your golf experience.  
See you at the Club! 
 

Mike Dziabo, PGA 

Head Golf Professional 
mike@lccny.com 

mailto:mike@lccny.com






Women’s Association News 

Mary Ellen Puleri 

President 

I hope you were able to join us at the Lancaster Ladies Brunch last month. It was 
open to all ladies of the club and the ambience, food, drinks and conversation could 
not have been better.  Thank you again to Ray Tugend and all of the staff who made 
this a memorable start to the season. 
 

These Women’s association events are right around the corner.  Please make note of 
the starting times in the flyers that follow.  You will also be kept up to date when you 
follow us on our Clubster app.  
 

Thursday, May 2nd – Ladies Opening Day with golf/dinner or just dinner.  This will 
also be our annual business meeting to approve the budget and conduct any other 
business deemed necessary. 
 

Wednesday May 8th– Ladies Wednesday Night League/2 and Out League begins. 
 

Sunday May 19tht – Ladies Spring Handicap  
 

Monday, May 27th – Deadline to sign up for President’s Cup 
 

It’s never too early to start planning for the June events either!! 
 

Saturday & Sunday, June 1st & 2nd – Member/Member 
 

Thursday, June 27th – June Guest Day 
 

There are so many exciting things happening at the Club,                                   
whether you are a golfer or not – enjoy your membership at                                   
LCC and all that is has to offer.  



 

 

30 NEW BAR STOOLS NEEDED 

We are looking to upgrade the bar stools in the Stellrecht Grill Room and the          
Directors Room.  Any member who is interested in donating $300 per chair should 
contact Ray Tugend at 684-3700 x 11 or ray@lccny.com. Each chair will be inscribed 
with your name and/or in memory of someone.   
 

MEMBER FOR A MONTH BOARD 

The member for a month program has been discontinued. The board has been       

removed from outside the staging area. The plates will be placed in                    

your member locker.   

LIFEGUARDS NEEDED 

If you know of anyone who is looking to work as a lifeguard this Summer               
we are hiring! They must be CPR and Lifeguard certified.                                           

Please contact Beth Kaufman at kaufmanbeth95@gmail.com.   

mailto:ray@lccny.com
mailto:kaufmanbeth95@gmail.com






Update from the Grounds Department 

This spring has been a trying one to say the least. The weather has not     

cooperated with us and as a result has delayed our renovation projects, and 

fairway aerification. The fairway aerification is a moving target at this point 

and will be performed as soon as the conditions allow.   

Our greens were aerified and are almost completely healed in. We will start 

to lower the height on greens throughout the month of May. This year we 

will also topdress the greens a bit more frequently than we did last year.  

Topdressing helps smooth the playing surfaces along with diluting the 

thatch layer.  Tee decks will be aerified starting this week.  We will be solid 

tining (no plug pulled) followed with topdressing with sand and             

overseeding them.   

We are hoping for better weather so we can all enjoy the golf course soon.  

Gary Powers 



 

2019 Golf Events  

May 2nd – Ladies Opening Day  

May 4th – ABCD Scramble 

May 7th – Men’s League Begins 

May 8th – Women’s League Begins  

May 17th – Couples Night Out 

May 19th – Women’s Spring Handicap  

May 24th & 25th – Men’s Member/Member 

June 1st & 2nd – Women’s Member/Member 

June 12th – Men’s Guest Day 

June 14th – Couples Night Out  

June 23rd – He Said/She Said Couples Event  

June 27th – Women’s Guest Day  

July 6th & 7th – Senior Championship 

July 14th – Mr. & Mrs. Lancaster 

July 17th – Men’s Guest Day  

July 19th – Couples Night Out  

July 26th – Junior Championship 

July 28th – Women’s Summer Handicap  

August 2nd & 3rd – Men’s Invitational  

August 10th & 11th – Club Championship 

August 14th – Men’s Guest Day  

August 15th – Women’s Guest Day  

August 20th – Men’s League Championship & Final Dinner 

August 21st – Women’s League Championship & Final Dinner  

August 23rd – Couples Glow Ball 

September 8th – Ladies Fall Harvest 

September 13th & 14th – Men’s Fall Harvest  

September 18th – Clam Bake Guest Day  

September 20th & 21st  – Scratch Invitational 

TBD- Turkey Trot  







2019 Buyer’s Club 
The Buyer’s Club discount program allows members to charge stocked or special order Golf 

shop merchandise to their member account at a cost of 10% over wholesale. (Cost may vary 

between orders due to shipping costs on in stock items vs. special orders.)  

 

Program enrollment is $200.00 + tax for the 2019 season. This includes a guarantee that 

you will save the cost of enrollment ($200 or more off retail) on your merchandise purchases 

through the 2019 season, or we’ll credit the difference towards your 2020 Buyer’s Club (or 

toward merchandise in the golf shop.) 

2019 Season Cart Pass 

Individual cart fees incurred before the purchase of a season cart pass may not be 
applied to the cost of a season cart pass. 

Pull Cart Pass:  

$6500 + tax per person 

Individual Cart Pass: 
$72300 + tax per person 

Couple’s Cart Pass:        
$113700 + tax per person 

 

  Member Number: __________ Member Name: _________________________________________ 

  Please bill my member account for: 

   Buyer’s Club: $217.50 ($200.00 + 8 3/4% NYS sales tax) (One-time charge) 

  Season Cart Pass: (choose one) 

         Pull Cart Storage Pass      One-time charge $76.13 ($70.00 + 8 3/4% NYS sales tax)   

    Pull  Cart Pass     One– time charge $70.69 ($65.00 + 8 3/4% NYS sales tax)    

         Individual Cart Pass   $786.26 ($723.00 + 8 3/4% NYS sales tax) 

           One-time charge    

          Couple’s Cart Pass     $1236.49 ($1137.00 + 8 3/4% NYS sales tax)    

           One-time charge    

  

Return this form to Mike Dziabo, c/o Lancaster Country Club at 6061 Broadway, Lancaster, NY 14086 

Pull Cart Storage Pass:  

$7000 + tax per person  

Maximum of 12 Spots 
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Mr. David Wagner, President  
president@lccny.com 

 

Mr. William Schutt, Vice President  
 
 

Mr. John Puleri, Secretary 
 
 

Mr. Dan Garigen, Treasurer 
 
 

Mr. Gary Nowak, Director 
 
 

Mr. Craig Lindauer, Director 
 
 

Mr. Len Cislo, Director 
 
 

Mr. Mike Donnelly, Director 

 
Ms. Candace Kelley, Director 

Board of Directors 



THANK YOU TO OUR  

NEWSLETTER SPONSORS 

DAVID MILLER AGENCY                                                                     

Defensive Driver Course 

All drivers who complete a NY State 

Certified Defensive Driver Course will 

save 10% on their Liability, Personal 

Injury Protection and Collision           

Insurance for THREE YEARS and may 

reduce up to FOUR POINTS on their 

driving  record.  

Cost per student is only $35.00.  The 

course requires student participation 

with an informative workbook and 

three safety educational videos.  No 

formal testing is required.  

Call now for class schedule and                   

availability 716-352-1487 

6495 Transit Road Bowmansville, NY 14026—684-3288 

RICK JASON       WNYRIC@MSN.COM       864-8930 

2 Winding Ct, Lancaster, NY 14086    716-681-1600                                   

Email: info@kulbacksconstruction.com                                         

or www.kulbacks.com 

Nowak Collision Specialists 
Address: 3117 Walden Ave, Depew, NY 
14043 
Phone: (716) 683-3888 
Joe, Gary and Dave Nowak 

 

 

 

 

Katherine Schutt                                        
East Aurora Office, NY  

280 Main St  
East Aurora, NY 14052  

(716) 574-7366 

https://www.google.com/search?sa=X&rlz=1C1CHBF_enUS804US804&biw=1280&bih=695&q=nowak+collision+specialists+address&stick=H4sIAAAAAAAAAOPgE-LWT9c3LMkwzyvPrdCSzU620s_JT04syczPgzOsElNSilKLiwGlIbISLgAAAA&ludocid=16500108118868290084&ved=2ahUKEwikt8mLzpDdAhUOPK0KH
https://www.google.com/search?sa=X&rlz=1C1CHBF_enUS804US804&biw=1280&bih=695&q=nowak+collision+specialists+phone&ludocid=16500108118868290084&ved=2ahUKEwikt8mLzpDdAhUOPK0KHX1oDcAQ6BMwEXoECAoQIQ
https://www.howardhanna.com/Office/Detail/East-Aurora/10124

